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Dear Traffic Commission; . , -

I am writing you with.a request to have the No Parking on School Days 7:30am-3:00 PM
Signs removed from our street, We have lived on this street for 25 years and have seen a
change in parking er our street. These signs were originally put up to keep students from
Horlick High School from parking on our street, due to problems with littering and
loitering. We no:longer have this problem, as the students are allowed to park in the Pick
N Save parking lot. We are however having an increased problem with neighborhood
parking due to an increase in renters on our street and adult children with vehicles. I have
spoken to some of my neighbors and they are also supporting the removal of these signs.
Please consider this as it would bring some much nceded relicf to our parking problems.

Sincerely,

Signature




